
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE MINUTES 

DECEMBER 7, 2021 

 Club Room 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson, called the meeting to 

order at 2:05 pm. 

 

Members present:   Anne Graff; Joe Graff; Joan 

Macholl,Secretary;EvelynSnoeren,Chairperson; Brigid 

Guarino;;  Kim Freeman, Barbara Kirchner. 

 

The minutes of the November  meeting were approved. Motion to 

approve by Ann Graff and seconded by Joe Graff.  Passed 

unanimously 

. 

The membership remains unchanged. 

 

There was no report about Talking Books. 

 

Discussion was held about field trips. Barbara Kirchner had no 

information.  Prevously VIP could have one trip and others only 

if they were open to all.  Jeff Dickerson, indicated that if there 

were 18 persons on a trip they needed a driver who had a 

Commercial Drivers License. 

They are having trouble having enough drivers so trips would 

have to be arranged well in advance.   

 

 Various possible trips were discussed.  Lighthouse for the 

Blind, Veterans Place were mentioned. 

  



 On January 25  Tuesday, Bob Schepfer will show visual 

equipment. Ann Graff announced. 

  

 Discussion was held on having a committee that could 

provide assistance to a resident who has visual problems. 

 

 Discussion was held about getting our booklet to new 

residents. Previously we had monthly meetings with Marketing.  

Contact will be made to see if this a monthy contasct with Chris 

from Marketing could be reinstated so we would know who was 

moving in, when, and where. 

 

Evelyn announced that the oversized calendars will be available 

and will be announced in the weekly. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3 p.m. 


